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As a parent and a grandparent, I support HB 2601. It’s time to stop pouring Oregon’s 

dollars into investments that support the fossil-fuels status quo, which currently has 

ice caps melting, sea levels rising, and is putting human communities at risk 

worldwide. We have to act now in order to protect our children’s and grandchildren’s 

future, by reducing our state, national, and global reliance on fossil fuels. Oregon has 

a chance to lead in this respect and as an Oregon voter and resident, I want to see 

that happen. Thank you. 


